Minister Dacic meets with Deputy Foreign Minister of Ukraine
Tuesday, 13 October 2020.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today Deputy Minister for Foreign Affairs of Ukraine Vasyl Bodnar.

Current issues in the field of bilateral and multilateral cooperation were discussed at the
meeting. The two collocutors highlighted the commitment to intensify relations in all areas of
common interest. The importance of intensifying the political dialogue was emphasized in
particular as well as of the further improvement of cooperation in the economic field, for which
there is a great untapped potential.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic expressed gratitude for

the principled position of Ukraine on non-recognition of the so-called Kosovo and support to the
preservation of the territorial integrity and sovereignty of the Republic of Serbia.
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